
 

 

Cemetery Commission 

Minutes of the Meeting – Saturday February 16, 2019 

 

The meeting of the Harwich Cemetery Commission was at 100 Oak Street, Harwich, 

Commissioners Cynthia Eldredge, Karen Young, Steven Conner and Administrator Robbin 

Kelley were in attendance.   

 

Meeting Called to Order at 8:35 a.m. by Cynthia Eldredge.   

 

1. Steven Conner make motion to remove Pet Crematory from the Capital Plan as it was not 

posted on the Agenda for the February 5th meeting, it was seconded by Karen Young and 

was a unanimous vote. 

 

The next meeting will be on February 19th at the Board of Selectmen at 6:30 for agenda item 

John Giorgio, K P Law on Pet Burial Ground Eminent Domain Taking ramifications and warrant 

articles and on March 5th for regular schedule meeting.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:49 A.M.   

 

    Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

    Robbin Kelley,  

Cemetery Administrator 


